
 
 
 

May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

 I am requesting funding for the Snohomish County Public Hospital District No. 1 dba 

EvergreenHealth Monroe in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

EvergreenHealth Monroe, located at 14701 179th Ave SE, Monroe, WA 98272.  The funding 

would be used for expansion and enhancement of sub-specialty care suites to provide 

comprehensive care including orthopedics, cardiology, ENT, urology, and neurology to residents 

of East Snohomish County.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it expands access to specialized 

healthcare service for residents of East Snohomish County. The initiative will reduce the need 

for long-distance travel, improve early detection and treatment of health conditions, and enhance 

overall health outcomes. This federal support will help ensure the delivery of high-quality, 

accessible healthcare, addressing a critical regional need and improving the quality of life for 

district residents.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress 



 
 
 

 


